January 26th, 1912

Mr. Prancis B. Crocker,
Ho. 14 West 34th Street,

¥ew York.
Dear Bir:

Enclosed I send you the final draft of the report
on *he Code of Bthics. We desire to submit this report to the
Board of Directors at its next meeting.

¥a have received your suggestions and criticisms,
and those of the other advisory members of the committee, and
have carefull consid@reﬁ the sams, and embodied theﬁ in substance
in the vépmrt, g0 that in our opinion it now meets your sugges-
tions and criticism. We trust, therefore, that the report, as
now enolaséé, maets with vour aypproval. If, however, you should
wish to maks any furt@er criticism, we would like to receive
the sames before Saturday, February 5th, so that we may consider
them tefore submitting the report to the Beard of Directofs, and
may assume, if we do not hear from you, that you are satisfied
with the report.

Very truly yours,

enc. Acting Chalrman,
' - COD® OF ETHICS COUMITTEE
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February 15, 1912.

Dr, Prancis B. Orocker,
Pe 0, Box BAS
Havana, &uhu.

Dear Dr, Crdoker:

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of the
9th instant, expressing vour approval of the proposed Code of
Bthics and T will teke pleasure in bringing your latter to the
attention of President Dunn and the Chairman of the Committee
having the matter in charge. |

Tor your infarm&tion, I will add that since the
original draft was gent %o you, a number of changes have been
made and I am gending you herewith a copy of the latest draft,
which is da%a&;Fmbruary &ths This draft was presented at the
meeting of the Board of Directors,; held February 9th, and was
tentatively approved, with the understanding that it will come
up for finsl action at the MHarech meeting of the Board. You will
alse note that the titia_@f the code has been changed from the

Code of Bthicas to Code of Principles of Professional Conduct.

Very truly yours,

FLlg M Becretary.
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February 26, 1912, |

Dr. ¥. B. Crogker, v
P, 0. Box 533,
- Havana, Cuba. |
Dear Dr. Crocker: | 5&
‘j I have your letter of the 22nd inst., in "@
regard tmftha Code of Principles of Professional Conduct, and note Ahf
your suggestion that the word "Installing" should be inserted in i
Paragraph 4 Line 4, and I am forwarding your letter to lr. George ‘ "Ff
F. Sever, Chalrman of the Committee having this matter in charge.
Very truly yourai;

TLHg ‘ Begretary. f
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